February 10, 2023

clerks@chilliwack.com

City of Chilliwack
Re: proposed cannabis store rezoning

| am writing in favor of the rezoning of the property at 51296 Yale road
Rosedale. This seems to be an ideal location for a store such as this as it
meets all criteria for distance from schools etc. There is a liquor store
basically right across the street from the proposed site.

| also would like to add that | have known the proponents of this store
for more than 40 years and know them to be upstanding citizens and
business people in this town for a long time.

They already operate a store in Vedder crossing that | encourage you to
check out to see how they operate their business. | also can not help
but notice that this property already looks far cleaner and nicer since
these owners have taken it over.

| see no reason why this proposal should not go forward as it is an area
that is underserved with no cannabis retailers east of Young road.

Kevin Dargatz

Dargatz Mink Ranch

10282 Reeves Rd
Chilliwack BC V2P-6H4



February 9, 2023

clerks@chilliwack.com

City of Chilliwack:
Re: Proposed Cannabis Store at 51296 Yale Road, Rosedale, BC
This letter is in support of the proposed Cannabis Store.

| for one am very happy to be having the store close to my home. |
suffer from arthritis and the products help me live my life.

There is nothing in Rosedale for the consumer to purchase without
either going into town or out towards Hope, BC off of Highway 7. If you
do not have a vehicle in the Rosedale area it is nearly impossible to
access unless you have a friend with a vehicle or an extra cost of a taxi.

Their store in Vedder is one of the most clean stores | have ever been in
and they hire the most incredible staff. They are very business minded
people and will make sure everything and everyone is properly taken
care of and the area surrounding their store.

Melissa Dargatz

10310 Reeves Road
Chilliwack, BC, V2P 6H4



